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After the Deportation Sep 04 2022 A total of 160,000 people, a mix of résistants and
Jews, were deported from France to camps in Central and Eastern Europe during the
Second World War. In this compelling new study, Philip Nord addresses how the
Deportation, as it came to be known, was remembered after the war and how
Deportation memory from the very outset, became politicized against the backdrop of
changing domestic and international contexts. He shows how the Deportation generated
competing narratives – Jewish, Catholic, Communist, and Gaullist – and analyzes the
stories told by and about deportees after the war and how these stories were given
form in literature, art, film, monuments, and ceremonials.
Charlotte Delbo Jan 16 2021 In 1943, Charlotte Delbo and 229 other women were
deported to a station with no name, which they later learned was Auschwitz. Arrested
for resisting the Nazi occupation of Paris, Delbo was sent to the camps, enduring
both Auschwitz and Ravensbrück for twenty-seven months. There, she, her fellow
deportees, and millions of others were subjected to slave labor and nearly succumbed
to typhus, dysentery, and hunger. She sustained herself by reciting Molière and
resolved to someday write a book about herself and her fellow deportees, a stunning
work called None of Us Will Return. After the camps, Delbo devoted her life to the
art of writing and the duty of witnessing, fiercely advocating for the power of the
arts to testify against despotism and tyranny. Ghislaine Dunant's unforgettable
biography of Delbo, La vie retrouvée (2016), captivated French readers and was
awarded the Prix Femina. Now translated into English for the first time, Charlotte
Delbo: A Life Reclaimed depicts Delbo's lifelong battles as a working-class woman,
as a survivor, as a leftist who broke from the Communist Party, and most of all, as
a writer whose words compelled others to see.
Unwanted Beauty Jul 02 2022 Controversial questions about beauty in artistic
depictions of the Holocaust
Concentrationary Memories Aug 23 2021 Concentrationary Memories has, as its premise
, the idea at the heart of Alain Resnais's film Night and Fog (1955) that the
concentrationary plague unleashed on the world by the Nazis in the 1930s and 1940s
is not simply confined to one place and one time but is now a permanent presence
shadowing modern life. It further suggests that memory (and, indeed art in general)
must be invoked to show this haunting of the present by this menacing past so that

we can read for the signs of terror and counter its deformation of the human.
Through working with political and cultural theory on readings of film, art,
photographic and literary practices, Concentrationary Memories analyses different
cultural responses to concentrationary terror in different sites in the post-war
period, ranging from Auschwitz to Argentina. These readings show how those involved
in the cultural production of memories of the horror of totalitarianism sought to
find forms, languages and image systems which could make sense of and resist the
post-war condition in which, as Hannah Arendt famously stated 'everything is
possible' and 'human beings as human beings become superfluous.' Authors include
Nicholas Chare, Isabelle de le Court, Thomas Elsaesser, Benjamin Hannavy Cousen,
Matthew John, Claire Launchbury, Sylvie Lindeperg, Laura Malosetti Costa, Griselda
Pollock, Max Silverman, Glenn Sujo, Annette Wieviorka and John Wolfe Ackerman.
The Memory of Pain Apr 18 2021 In this book, Camila Loew analyzes four women’s
testimonial literary writings on the Holocaust to examine and question some of the
tenets of the fields of Holocaust studies, gender studies, and testimony. Through a
close reading of the works of Charlotte Delbo, Margarete Buber-Neumann, Ruth Klüger,
and Marguerite Duras, Loew foregrounds these authors’ search for a written form to
engage with their experiences of the extreme. Although each chapter contains its
individual focus and features, the book possesses a unity in intention, concerns,
and consequences. In the theoretical introduction that unites the four chapters,
Loew eschews essentialism and revises the emergence of the field of Women and
Holocaust studies from the early 1980s on, and signals some of its shortcomings. In
response, and in accordance with a recent turn in various disciplines of the
Humanities, Loew highlights the ethical dimension of testimony and its responsible
commitment to the other. In dealing with the texts as literary testimonies—a complex
genre, between literature and history—, testimony is freed from the obligation to
respond to the requirements of factual truth, and becomes a privileged form to voice
the traumatic event, and to symbolically explore the role of excess.
The Afterdeath of the Holocaust Feb 26 2022 This book consists of ten essays that
examine the ways in which language has been used to evoke what Lawrence L. Langer
calls the ‘deathscape’ and the ‘hopescape’ of the Holocaust. The chapters in this
collection probe the diverse impacts that site visits, memoirs, survivor
testimonies, psychological studies, literature and art have on our response to the
atrocities committed by the Germans during World War II. Langer also considers the
misunderstandings caused by erroneous, embellished and sentimental accounts of the
catastrophe, and explores some reasons why they continue to enter public and printed
discourse with such ease.
Affective Communities in World Politics Feb 14 2021 Emotions underpin how political
communities are formed and function. Nowhere is this more pronounced than in times
of trauma. The emotions associated with suffering caused by war, terrorism, natural
disasters, famine and poverty can play a pivotal role in shaping communities and
orientating their politics. This book investigates how 'affective communities'
emerge after trauma. Drawing on several case studies and an unusually broad set of
interdisciplinary sources, it examines the role played by representations, from
media images to historical narratives and political speeches. Representations of
traumatic events are crucial because they generate socially embedded emotional
meanings which, in turn, enable direct victims and distant witnesses to share the
injury, as well as the associated loss, in a manner that affirms a particular notion
of collective identity. While ensuing political orders often re-establish old
patterns, traumatic events can also generate new 'emotional cultures' that genuinely
transform national and transnational communities.
Contemporary Fiction in French May 08 2020 Demonstrates how contemporary fiction in
French has become a polycentric and transnational field of vibrant and varied
experimentation.
Traumatic Realism Feb 03 2020 Presents a post-Holocaust view of contemporary

culture. Examines, in particular, the question of realism as one of the central
problematics that the Holocaust forces back into view. Pt. 1 (p. 17-96), "Modernism
'After Auschwitz', " discusses the philosophers Theodor Adorno and Maurice Blanchot.
Pt. 2 (p. 97-177), "Realism in 'the Concentrationary Universe', " deals with the
literary works of Ruth Klueger and Charlotte Delbo. Pt. 3 (p. 179-273),
"Postmodernism, or 'the Year of the Holocaust', " deals with Philip Roth, Art
Spiegelman, and Americanizing the Holocaust. Derives from Holocaust testimonies the
concept of traumatic realism as a way of superseding the realist vs. anti-realist
dichotomy. Stresses the relation between present and past, and a shift from events
to their transmission, including in mass culture, via such forms as comic books,
feature films, and museum exhibits.
Reading the Holocaust Mar 18 2021 In this searching and eloquent book, Inga
Clendinnen explores the experience of the Holocaust from both the victims' and the
perpetrators' point of view in an attempt to extract the comprehensible—the
recognisably human—from the unthinkable.
Shaping Losses Jul 10 2020 Shaping Losses explores how traumatic loss affects
identity and how those who are shaped by loss give shape, in turn, to the empty
place where something--relationships, family, culture--was and is no longer. Taking
the example of the decimation of European Jewry during the Nazi era, Shaping Losses
confronts the problem of transforming trauma into cultural memory. This eloquent
volume examines how memoirs, films, photographs, art, and literature, as well as
family conversations and personal remembrances, embody the impulse to preserve what
is destroyed. The contributors -- all distinguished women scholars, most of them
survivors or daughters of survivors--examine classic memorializations such as Claude
Lanzmann's film Shoah and Roman Vishniac's photographs of prewar Jews as well as
several less-well-known works. They also address ways in which children of survivors
of the Holocaust--and of other catastrophic traumas--struggle with inherited or
vicarious memory, striving to come to terms with losses that centrally define them
although they experience them only indirectly. Shaping Losses considers the
limitations of Holocaust representations and testimonies that capture shards of the
experience but are necessarily selective and reductive. Contributors discuss
artistic efforts to "preserve the rawness" of memory, to resist redemptive closure
in Holocaust narratives and public memorials, and to prevent the Holocaust from
being sealed in "the cold storage of history." The authors probe the nature of
memory and of trauma, studying the use of language within and outside a traumatic
context such as Auschwitz and pinpointing the qualities that make traumatic memory
ineffable, untransmittable, and perhaps unreliable. Within the "haunted terrain of
traumatized memory" that all Holocaust testimonies inhabit, the impulse to give form
to emptiness--to shape loss--emerges as a necessary betrayal, a vital effort to
bridge the gap between history and memory.
Moral Repair Dec 27 2021 Moral Repair examines the ethics and moral psychology of
responses to wrongdoing. Explaining the emotional bonds and normative expectations
that keep human beings responsive to moral standards and responsible to each other,
Margaret Urban Walker uses realistic examples of both personal betrayal and
political violence to analyze how moral bonds are damaged by serious wrongs and what
must be done to repair the damage. Focusing on victims of wrong, their right to
validation, and their sense of justice, Walker presents a unified and detailed
philosophical account of hope, trust, resentment, forgiveness, and making amends the emotions and practices that sustain moral relations. Moral Repair joins a
multidisciplinary literature concerned with transitional and restorative justice,
reparations, and restoring individual dignity and mutual trust in the wake of
serious wrongs.
Between the Psyche and the Polis Jan 28 2022 This title was first published in
2000. Incorporating studies of Freudian and Marxist approaches to questions of
history and memory, this timely collection illuminates how history is being

refigured in contemporary literary, cultural and theoretical studies. The
contributors to this volume invite the reader to attend to the forms - linguistic,
visual, monumental - by which a connection with, or separation from, the past takes
place. It is current thinking about memory's relationship to history, and the
ongoing critical reassessment of historicism, that preoccupies this collection. The
volume explores the ways in which current thinking about the past operates within a
dialogic space and can be located in relation to multiple perspectives. Thus
cultural memory can be seen not just as a recent development within the field of
cultural studies, but as constructing a between-space which also draws in aspects of
psychoanalysis. Similarly, trauma theory may usefully be conceptualized as operating
in a rich and complex dynamic between deconstruction and the work of Freud.
Temporality, memory and the past are attended to here in terms of the dislocations
of narrative, of resistances to linear genealogies, to aid the reader in making
unanticipated connections between theories and cultures, and between the demands of
the psyche and the polis.
Hannah Arendt and the Limits of Total Domination Oct 01 2019 Responding to the
increasingly influential role of Hannah Arendt’s political philosophy in recent
years, Hannah Arendt and the Limits of Total Domination: The Holocaust, Plurality,
and Resistance, critically engages with Arendt’s understanding of totalitarianism.
According to Arendt, the main goal of totalitarianism was total domination; namely,
the virtual eradication of human legality, morality, individuality, and plurality.
This attempt, in her view, was most fully realized in the concentration camps, which
served as the major "laboratories" for the regime. While Arendt focused on the
perpetrators’ logic and drive, Michal Aharony examines the perspectives and
experiences of the victims and their ability to resist such an experiment. The first
book-length study to juxtapose Arendt’s concept of total domination with actual
testimonies of Holocaust survivors, this book calls for methodological pluralism and
the integration of the voices and narratives of the actors in the construction of
political concepts and theoretical systems. To achieve this, Aharony engages with
both well-known and non-canonical intellectuals and writers who survived Auschwitz
and Buchenwald concentration camps. Additionally, she analyzes the oral testimonies
of survivors who are largely unknown, drawing from interviews conducted in Israel
and in the U.S., as well as from videotaped interviews from archives around the
world. Revealing various manifestations of unarmed resistance in the camps, this
study demonstrates the persistence of morality and free agency even under the most
extreme and de-humanizing conditions, while cautiously suggesting that absolute
domination is never as absolute as it claims or wishes to be. Scholars of political
philosophy, political science, history, and Holocaust studies will find this an
original and compelling book.
Erfahrung, Erinnerung, Geschichtsschreibung Mar 06 2020 Individuelle Erfahrungen,
generationelle Prägungen und das »kollektive Gedächtnis" als Herausforderungen an
die Geschichtsschreibung der beiden deutschen Diktaturen im 20. Jahrhundert. Wie
werden Menschen von der Zeit beeinflusst, in die sie hineingeboren wurden? Wie
finden ihre individuellen Erinnerungen Niederschlag, nicht nur in der öffentlichen
Repräsentation von Geschichte, sondern auch in ihren Lebensweisen und Handlungen?
Was bedeutet eine solche Herangehensweise für die Geschichtswissenschaft? Gilt der
traditionelle Anspruch von Objektivität in der Geschichtsschreibung überhaupt noch,
in Anbetracht der Katastrophen des 20. Jahrhunderts? Und wenn wir Subjektivität in
die Geschichte einbeziehen wollen, ohne Strukturen und Ereignisse aus den Augen zu
verlieren, welche neuen Formen der Geschichtsschreibung können und sollten wir
entwickeln? Mary Fulbrook widmet sich diesen Fragen mit Blick auf die beiden
deutschen Diktaturen. Sie setzt sich dabei kritisch mit dem Begriff des »kollektiven
Gedächtnisses" auseinander und betont die Bedeutung individueller Erfahrungen und
generationeller Prägungen für unser Verständnis der deutschen Geschichte im 20.
Jahrhundert.

Multidirectional Memory Sep 23 2021 Multidirectional Memory brings together
Holocaust studies and postcolonial studies for the first time to put forward a new
theory of cultural memory and uncover an unacknowledged tradition of exchange
between the legacies of genocide and colonialism.
Teaching and Studying the Holocaust May 20 2021 (Originally Published in 2000 by
Allyn & Bacon) Teaching and Studying the Holocaust is comprised of thirteen chapters
by some of the most noted Holocaust educators in the United States. In addition to
chapters on establishing clear rationales for teaching this history and Holocaust
historiography, the book includes individual chapters on incorporating primary
documents, first person accounts, film, literature, art, drama, music, and
technology into a study of the Holocaust. It concludes with an extensive and
valuable annotated bibliography especially designed for educators. Chapter Ten
instructs how to make effective use of technology in teaching and learning about the
Holocaust. The final section of the book includes a bibliography especially
developed for teachers that lists invaluable resources. From the Back Cover:
Holocaust scholars from around the world offer critical acclaim for Totten and
Feinberg's Teaching and Studying the Holocaust: Michael Berenbaum; Ida E. King
Distinguished Visitor Professor of Holocaust Studies, Richard Stockton College and
Former Director of Research at the United States Holocaust Memorial Museum: "There
are many scholars who are wont to criticize the teaching of the Holocaust. Many
journalists critique what they regard as kitsch or trendiness. All critics of
contemporary Holocaust education would do well to read this book. One cannot fail to
be impressed by the quality of its learning and the seriousness of its purpose. It
is a wonderful place for teachers to turn as they contemplate teaching the
Holocaust, an open invitation to learn more and teach more effectively." Barry van
Driel; Coordinator International Teacher Education, Anne Frank House, Amsterdam:
"Teaching and Studying the Holocaust is an invaluable resource for any teacher
wanting to address the complex and sometimes overwhelming history of the Holocaust
in the classroom. The book offers a multitude of sensitive and responsible ways of
dealing with the issue of the Holocaust. It succeeds in showing teachers very
clearly how the study of the Holocaust is not just a topic for history teachers, but
for teachers across the curriculum." Dr. Nili Keren; Kibbutzim College of Education,
Tel Aviv, Israel "Teaching about the Shoah is one of the most complicated tasks for
educators. Indeed, teaching and studying this history raises unprecedented questions
concerning modern civilization, and presents teachers and students with tremendous
challenges. Samuel Totten and Stephen Feinberg have created a volume that provides
educators with essential information and new insights regarding the teaching of this
history, and, in doing so, they assist educators to face the aforementioned
challenges head-on. Teaching and Studying the Holocaust does not make the task
easier, but it does make it possible." Samuel Totten is currently professor of
Curriculum and Instruction at the University of Arkansas, Fayetteville. Prior to
entering academia, he was an English and social studies teacher in Australia,
Israel, California, and at the U.S. House of Representatives Page School in
Washington, D.C. Totten is also editor of Teaching Holocaust Literature published by
Allyn & Bacon. Stephen Feinberg is currently the Special Assistant for Education
Programs in the National Institute for Holocaust Education at the United States
Holocaust Memorial Museum. With Samuel Totten, he was co-editor of a special issue
(Teaching the Holocaust) of Social Education, the official journal of the National
Council for the Social Studies. For eighteen years, he was a history and social
studies teacher in the public schools of Wayland, MA.
Reading Charlotte Salomon Apr 30 2022 Featuring contributions from prominent art
historians, literary and cultural critics, and historians, Reading Charlotte Salomon
celebrates the genius and courage of a remarkable figure in twentieth-century art.
Encyclopedia of Holocaust Literature Dec 03 2019 Whether it's a novel, memoir,
diary, poem, or drama, a common thread runs through the literature of the Nazi

Holocaust--a "motif of personal testimony to the dearness of humanity." With that
perspective the expert authors of Encyclopedia of Holocaust Literature undertake
profiling 128 of the most influential first generation authors who either survived,
perished, or were closely connected to the Holocaust. Arranged alphabetically by
author, the entries are organized into three primary divisions: (1) an opening
section on why the author's work is significant or distinctive; (2) a section
containing biographical information, followed by (3) a critical examination of the
highlights of the author's work. The Encyclopedia is intended for all students and
teachers of the Holocaust, regardless of their levels of learning.
Approaches to Auschwitz Aug 03 2022 Distinctively coauthored by a Christian scholar
and a Jewish scholar, this monumental, interdisciplinary study explores the various
ways in which the Holocaust has been studied and assesses its continuing
significance. The authors develop an analysis of the Holocaust's historical roots,
its shattering impact on human civilization, and its decisive importance in
determining the fate of the world. This revised edition takes into account
developments in Holocaust studies since the first edition was published.
Days and Memory Dec 15 2020 In Auschwitz, memory meant life: remembering the
humanity extinguished by the death camps and hoping to survive to tell what had been
endured. In Auschwitz, Charlotte Delbo collected from memory the plays, stories, and
poems that fed her companions' spirits. There she committed to memory all that she
would one day describe for future generations. In Days and Memory, her last book,
completed shortly before her death, Delbo becomes the voice of memory. Poems and
vignettes, dialogues and meditations, interweave her experience in the death camp
with the sufferings of others around the world, depicting the power of dignity and
decency in the face of inhumanity. A remarkable achievement, stark and lyrical,
passionate and fiery, this virtuoso performance demands attention-and rewards
readers with beauty, sorrow, and hope.
Approaches to Auschwitz, Revised Edition Jul 30 2019 Distinctively coauthored by a
Christian scholar and a Jewish scholar, this monumental, interdisciplinary study
explores the various ways in which the Holocaust has been studied and assesses its
continuing significance. The authors develop an analysis of the Holocaust's
historical roots, its shattering impact on human civilization, and its decisive
importance in determining the fate of the world. This revised edition takes into
account developments in Holocaust studies since the first edition was published.
Bearing Witness Aug 11 2020 A resource guide to first-hand accounts, fiction,
poetry, art interpretations, and music by Holocaust victims and survivors.
A Literary Analysis of Charlotte Delbo's Concentration Camp Re-presentation Jan 04
2020 Among the testimonial writings on WWII, those of Charlotte Delbo (1913-1985)
occupy a recognized place in the literature of atrocity. Critics and researchers
have been interested in the way the "imaginative truth" of her experience has been
conveyed, yet most have not considered the way she dealt with conventions of
literary genres she chose, influences that affected her, and the cultural and
situational elements which had a bearing on her as a writer. This work brings
together Delbo's writing on her concentrationary experience, including plays and
prose, with her writing that are not related to that experience, and examines their
literary aspects and factors which played a role in shaping them. Annotation
copyrighted by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
Empathy in Contemporary Poetry after Crisis Aug 30 2019 This book examines the
representation of empathy in contemporary poetry after crisis, specifically poetry
after the Holocaust, the September 11, 2001 terrorist attacks, and Hurricane
Katrina. The text argues that, recognizing both the possibilities and dangers of
empathy, the poems under consideration variously invite and refuse empathy, thus
displaying what Anna Veprinska terms empathetic dissonance. Veprinska proposes that
empathetic dissonance reflects the texts’ struggle with the question of the value
and possibility of empathy in the face of the crises to which these texts respond.

Examining poems from Charlotte Delbo, Dionne Brand, Niyi Osundare, Charles
Reznikoff, Robert Fitterman, Wisława Szymborska, Cynthia Hogue, Claudia Rankine,
Paul Celan, Dan Pagis, Lucille Clifton, and Katie Ford, among others, Veprinska
considers empathetic dissonance through language, witnessing, and theology. Merging
comparative close readings with interdisciplinary theory from philosophy,
psychology, cultural theory, history and literary theory, and trauma studies, this
book juxtaposes a genocide, a terrorist act, and a natural disaster amplified by
racial politics and human disregard in order to consider what happens to empathy in
poetry after events at the limits of empathy.
Poetry as Testimony Nov 13 2020 This book analyzes Holocaust poetry, war poetry,
working-class poetry, and 9/11 poetry as forms of testimony. Rowland argues that
testamentary poetry requires a different approach to traditional ways of dealing
with poems due to the pressure of the metatext (the original, traumatic events), the
poems’ demands for the hyper-attentiveness of the reader, and a paradox of
identification that often draws the reader towards identifying with the poet’s
experience, but then reminds them of its sublimity. He engages with the work of a
diverse range of twentieth-century authors and across the literature of several
countries, even uncovering new archival material. The study ends with an analysis of
the poetry of 9/11, engaging with the idea that it typifies a new era of testimony
where global, secondary witnesses react to a proliferation of media images. This
book ranges across the literature of several countries, cultures, and historical
events in order to stress the large variety of contexts in which poetry has
functioned productively as a form of testimony, and to note the importance of the
availability of translations to the formation of literary canons.
Unselfing Oct 05 2022 Altered states of consciousness – including experiences of
deprivation, pain, hallucination, fear, desire, alienation, and spiritual
transcendence – can transform the ordinary experience of selfhood. Unselfing
explores the nature of disruptive self-experiences and the different shapes they
have taken in literary writing. The book focuses on the tension between rival
conceptions of unselfing as either a form of productive self-transcendence or a form
of alienating self-loss. Michaela Hulstyn explores the shapes and meanings of
unselfing through the framework of the global French literary world, encompassing
texts by modernist figures in France and Belgium alongside writers from Algeria,
Rwanda, and Morocco. Together these diverse texts prompt a re-evaluation of the
consequences of the loss or the transcendence of the self. Through a series of close
readings, Hulstyn offers a new account of the ethical questions raised by altered
states and shows how philosophies of empathy can be tested against and often
challenged by literary works. Drawing on cognitive science and phenomenology,
Unselfing provides a new methodology for approaching texts that give shape to the
fringes of conscious experience.
Re-examining the Holocaust through Literature Jun 28 2019 In the late 1980s,
Holocaust literature emerged as a provocative, but poorly defined, scholarly field.
The essays in this volume reflect the increasingly international and
pluridisciplinary nature of this scholarship and the widening of the definition of
Holocaust literature to include comic books, fiction, film, and poetry, as well as
the more traditional diaries, memoirs, and journals. Ten contributors from four
countries engage issues of authenticity, evangelicalism, morality, representation,
personal experience, and wish-fulfillment in Holocaust literature, which have been
the subject of controversies in the US, Europe, and the Middle East. Of interest to
students and instructors of antisemitism, national and comparative literatures,
theater, film, history, literary criticism, religion, and Holocaust studies, this
book also contains an extensive bibliography with references in over twenty
languages which seeks to inspire further research in an international context.
Gendered Testimonies of the Holocaust Oct 25 2021 Gendered Testimonies of the
Holocaust considers the gendered dimension of the phenomenon of writing as a means

of speaking to or for others and for oneself in life-affirming identity. Rather than
reading testimony as an internalization of death, this book demonstrates that
testimony involves transformation of muteness into written life.
Journeys of Remembrance Jun 01 2022 "The Second World War was a common experience
of cultural and historical rupture for many European countries, but studies of this
period and its after-images often remain locked in national frameworks. Jones'
comparative study of national memory cultures argues for a more nuanced view of
responses to shared issues of remembrance. Focusing on the 1960s and 1970s, two
decades of great change and debate in French and German discourses of memory, it
investigates literary representations of the Second World War, and in particular the
Holocaust, from France and both Germanies. The study encompasses thirteen works
representing a variety of genres and divergent perspectives, and authors include
Jorge Semprun, Peter Weiss, Georges Perec and Bernward Vesper. Addressing the
underlying theme of travel as a means of exploring the past, it contrasts the
journeys made by deportees and post-war visitors to the camps with the use of the
journey as a literary device."
Testimony from the Nazi Camps Jul 22 2021 This book focuses on a little-known
corpus of testimonial accounts published by French women deported to Nazi camps, and
will be of interest to those studying modern French literature, women's studies and
the Holocaust.
Auschwitz and After Nov 25 2021 Delbo was arrested in 1942 for anti-German
activity, and was one of 230 Frenchwomen sent to Auschwitz in January 1943. Only 49
survived.
Refiguring Les Années Noires Sep 11 2020 This book uses a close reading of seven
literary memoirs of the Nazi Occupation of France to show how the collective memory
of the period has been shaped by political and social factors. It incorporates
trauma theory, history, and folklore studies, examining a diverse group of writers
and bringing to the fore the unique perspective of each.
The Holocaust: An Encyclopedia and Document Collection [4 volumes] Mar 30 2022 This
four-volume set provides reference entries, primary documents, and personal accounts
from individuals who lived through the Holocaust that allow readers to better
understand the cultural, political, and economic motivations that spurred the Final
Solution. • Provides an easily readable encyclopedic collection of secondary source
materials, such as reference entries, maps, and tables, that offer a breadth of
content for understanding the Holocaust • Examines a broad range of themes relating
to the Holocaust, enabling readers to consider important questions about the
historical experience and its implications for today • Includes two volumes of
primary source material that introduce users to the cultural, political, and
economic motivations that spurred the Final Solution • Presents memoirs and personal
narratives that showcase the experiences of survivors and resistors who lived
through the chaos and horror of the Final Solution • Includes a comprehensive
bibliography that serves as a gateway to further research
Traces of War Apr 06 2020 The legacy of the Second World War remains unsettled; no
consensus has been achieved about its meaning and its lasting impact. This is preeminently the case in France, where the experience of defeat and occupation created
the grounds for a deeply ambiguous mixture of resistance and collaboration, pride
and humiliation, heroism and abjection, which writers and politicians have been
trying to disentangle ever since. This book develops a theoretical approach which
draws on trauma studies and hermeneutics; and it then focuses on some of the
intellectuals who lived through the war and on how their experience and troubled
memories of it continue to echo through their later writing, even and especially
when it is not the explicit topic. This was an astonishing generation of writers who
would go on to play a pivotal role on a global scale in post-war aesthetic and
philosophical endeavours. The book proposes close readings of works by some of the
most brilliant amongst them: Jean-Paul Sartre, Simone de Beauvoir, Albert Camus,

Charlotte Delbo, Paul Ricoeur, Emmanuel Levinas, Louis Althusser, Jorge Semprun,
Elie Wiesel, and Sarah Kofman.
Holocaust Drama Jun 20 2021 The Holocaust - the systematic attempted destruction of
European Jewry and other 'threats' to the Third Reich from 1933 to 1945 - has been
portrayed in fiction, film, memoirs, and poetry. Gene Plunka's study will add to
this chronicle with an examination of the theatre of the Holocaust. Including
thorough critical analyses of more than thirty plays, this book explores the seminal
twentieth-century Holocaust dramas from the United States, Europe, and Israel.
Biographical information about the playwrights, production histories of the plays,
and pertinent historical information are provided, placing the plays in their
historical and cultural contexts
The Failures of Ethics Oct 13 2020 Defined by deliberation about the difference
between right and wrong, encouragement not to be indifferent toward that difference,
resistance against what is wrong, and action in support of what is right, ethics is
civilization's keystone. The Failures of Ethics concentrates on the multiple
shortfalls and shortcomings of thought, decision, and action that tempt and incite
us human beings to inflict incalculable harm. Absent the overriding of moral
sensibilities, if not the collapse or collaboration of ethical traditions, the
Holocaust, genocide, and other mass atrocities could not have happened. Although
these catastrophes do not pronounce the death of ethics, they show that ethics is
vulnerable, subject to misuse and perversion, and that no simple reaffirmation of
ethics, as if nothing disastrous had happened, will do. Moral and religious
authority has been fragmented and weakened by the accumulated ruins of history and
the depersonalized advances of civilization that have taken us from a bloody
twentieth century into an immensely problematic twenty-first. What nevertheless
remain essential are spirited commitment and political will that embody the courage
not to let go of the ethical but to persist for it in spite of humankind's selfinflicted destructiveness. Salvaging the fragmented condition of ethics, this book
shows how respect and honor for those who save lives and resist atrocity, deepened
attention to the dead and to death itself, and appeals for human rights and renewed
spiritual sensitivity confirm that ethics contains and remains an irreplaceable
safeguard against its own failures.
Auschwitz and After Nov 06 2022 Written by a member of the French resistance who
became an important literary figure in postwar France, this moving memoir of life
and death in Auschwitz and the postwar experiences of women survivors has become a
key text for Holocaust studies classes. This second edition includes an updated and
expanded introduction and new bibliography by Holocaust scholar Lawrence L. Langer.
“Delbo’s exquisite and unflinching account of life and death under Nazi atrocity
grows fiercer and richer with time. The superb new introduction by Lawrence L.
Langer illuminates the subtlety and complexity of Delbo’s meditation on memory,
time, culpability, and survival, in the context of what Langer calls the
‘afterdeath’ of the Holocaust. Delbo’s powerful trilogy belongs on every
bookshelf.”—Sara R. Horowitz, York University Winner of the 1995 American Literary
Translators Association Award
Palimpsestic Memory Jun 08 2020 The interconnections between histories and memories
of the Holocaust, colonialism and extreme violence in post-war French and
Francophone fiction and film provide the central focus of this book. It proposes a
new model of 'palimpsestic memory', which the author defines as the condensation of
different spatio-temporal traces, to describe these interconnections and defines the
poetics and the politics of this composite form. In doing so it is argued that a
poetics dependent on tropes and techniques, such as metaphor, allegory and montage,
establishes connections across space and time which oblige us to perceive cultural
memory not in terms of its singular attachment to a particular event or bound to
specific ethno-cultural or national communities but as a dynamic process of transfer
between different moments of racialized violence and between different cultural

communities. The structure of the book allows for both the theoretical elaboration
of this paradigm for cultural memory and individual case-studies of novels and
films.
Women's Autobiography Nov 01 2019 Examining a range of twentieth century writers,
including Vera Brittain, Anne Frank and Eva Hoffman, this study focuses on how
recent theories of trauma can elucidate the narrative strategies employed in their
autobiographical writing. The historical circumstances of each author are also
considered. The result is a book which provides a vivid sense of how women writers
have attempted to encompass key events of the twentieth century, particularly the
First World War and the Holocaust, within their life stories.
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